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Welcome Back to Belvedere 

Outdoor Afternoon Service 

Sunday, August 23, 2020 

5 PM 

 

 

Sorry our previous plans for the outdoor service were 

postponed due to rain. 

We now plan to have our afternoon outdoor service this 

Sunday, August 23, at the Belvedere Training Center at 5pm.  

 

We realize that Covid is still a major concern and we will be 

asking everyone to observe distancing and other health 

precautions. Hand sanitizer will be available and masks should 

also be worn. 

 

Important: we will be limiting the number of attendees to 50 



 

 

 

persons. If you would like to attend, we ask that you submit 

your name on the form below so that we may have an idea of 

how many to expect.  

 

  

 

 

There will be chairs in the parking lot and plenty of room on the lawn to spread 

out. Feel free to bring blankets for seating on the lawn. 

No refreshments will be served (bring your own water).  

 

 

 

We will have a great time with fellowship, music, and singing and a 

message from Dr. Kone. (Since there will not be any video projection, 

song words can be viewed on your phone by going 

to belvederefamily,com/songs).  
 

In case of rain, the date may be postponed, stay tuned to 



 

 

 

emails on Sunday morning for weather announcements. 

A recording of the service will be made available online.  

  

  

 

Find our sermons online 

 

 

Don't forget, if you are unable to attend our Sunday programs at Belvedere, video 

recordings are available on our website at 

belvederefamily,com/sermons. 

New recordings are usually posted within the week.  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

Please note that we are always interested in improving our services. Feel free to leave any comments and 

suggestions you may have by clicking [here]. 
  

  

 

  

   

 

 
 

 

 


